

8810 Highway 280 East Black Creek, GA 31308 (912) 851-4000 (912) 851-4093 Fax www.bryan.k12.ga.us

Paul T. Brooksher, Ph.D. - Superintendent

Board of Education

Eddie Warren, Chairman Karen Krupp, Vice Chairman Paine Bacon, Pembroke Dennis Seger, Ellabell Amy Murphy, Richmond Hill David Schwartz, Richmond Hill Mary Ann Smith, Richmond Hill

October 15, 2018

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are requesting your assistance in identifying federally connected students for the Impact Aid federal grant program. The Impact Aid Program was designed to provide federal financial assistance to school districts to replace lost revenues due to the presence of tax-exempt Federal property and to provide funds to school districts with concentrations of children who have parents in the uniformed services or employed on eligible Federal properties. Monies from the Impact Aid grant program are crucial in continuing to provide a high quality education to students in Bryan County Schools.

The Program Survey Form is used to complete our application for Impact Aid funds. Please complete a survey for *each* school-aged student in your household. The form should be signed, dated, and returned to your student's teacher no later than November 2, 2018. The completed survey may be returned via fax, mail, or backpack. It is also available online at www.bryancountyschools.org.

Thank you for assisting Bryan County Schools with our Impact Aid application process. The information shared will be kept confidential. If you need additional information, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Melanie James

Melanio James

Interim Assistant Superintendent of Teaching & Learning and Director of Finance